Farm Ord Farm Service Agency
USDA United States Production Farm 1614 N 28" St, Ord, NE 68862

E— Department of and Service PH: (308) 728-3244; FAX: (855) 808-5289
Agriculture Conservation Agency Office email: neord-fsa@usda.qov
May 4, 2022

NOTICE REGARDING ACCEPTABLE CRP OFFERS

Dear: .'____JDJSG_P L\ Sy —

This notice is to inform you that your offer on tract ﬁ_LQ 5_2L ___under the Conservation
Reserve Program (CRP) has been determined acceptable by FSA.

The Natural Resources Conservation Service (NRCS) or Technical Service Provider (TSP) must
develop a conservation plan, approved by the Conservation District, and signed by all signatories
on the CRP contract offer to participate in the CRP. So that we may continue to process your
offer, you should continue to work with NRCS or TSP to obtain the required plan on the acreage
which is subject to the offer. Your offer cannot be approved by the County Committee without
an approved conservation plan.

Practices to be carried out under CRP may be started with the understanding that cost-share
payments will not be made if the practice is not included in the approved conservation plan.

You have 15 days from the day of this letter to notify this office of whether you want your offer
approved to participate in the CRP so that NRCS or TSP may begin plan development. If I do
not hear from you within the 15-day period, we will reject your offer.

The same acreage cannot be enrolled under CRP and Agriculture Risk Coverage and Price Loss
Coverage (ARC/PLC). The total of the CRP and ARC/PLC acres on a farm cannot exceed the
total eligible land for the program on the farm. The owner of the land offered for CRP may be
required to reduce all or a portion of ARC/PLC acreage before CRP-1 will be approved. Please
contact the Ord FSA office for more information.

Sincerely,

9@""“‘;% /@/9 Cep

Jamie L. Keep,
County Executive Director

CRP-23 (02-13-20)
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